
 

SCHOOL NAME:  Forest Ridge Elementary School 
 
PICTURE DAY:  February 27, 2025 
 
Picture Day is coming soon! To order spring photos, you must return the flyer/order 
envelope on Picture Day. Online pre-ordering is NOT available for spring photos – the 
envelope must be returned on Picture Day.  
 
Class group photos will be taken on Picture Day for all students. For individual portraits, 
only students who bring in their envelopes on Picture Day will be photographed. 
 
Please look for the flyer/order envelope that will be sent home with your child soon! 
 
We look forward to seeing your smiles soon on Picture Day! 
 

- The Team at School Pictures, Inc. 



 

 

 

 


